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Thursday, 11 September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Worship Training 

We would like our Year 6s to participate in some Worship Training with our Lichfield Diocesan 

Christian Distinctiveness Advisor. This will entail activities that encourage them to take 

responsibility for setting up for our worship time and ultimately leading these on occasions.  They 

also explore the concept of Spirituality and how the different pathways of spirituality are 

explored during worship. 

A Pizza lunch will be provided – please let us know in advance (Friday) what your child’s pizza 

preference is.   

The training will be completed at Clive Village Hall.  All children need to wear full school uniform 

please. 

There is no cost to parents for this event. 

Yours sincerely, 

N.A. Brayford 

Miss N. Brayford 

Executive Headteacher 
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